
  

GENERAL MANAGER’S COLUMN 
By now the result of recent council elections 
is known and new Mayor, Deputy Mayor 
and Councillors have been duly elected. 
 
As General Manager on behalf of all staff, I 
would like to express my sincere thanks and 
congratulations to previous Councillors 
Carol Cox, Marc Cobham, Chris Rhodes, 
Peter Rhodes, Ken Stockton, David 
Williams and Gerald Willis for their efforts in 
guiding and leading the Community over 
the previous 4 years.  
 
Congratulations to our newly elected Mayor 
Annie Revie, Deputy Mayor David Williams 
and new Councillors Sharon Blyth, Aaron 
Burke, Vanessa Grace, Peter Rhodes, and 
Rachel Summers. We all look forward to 
working together to improve the 
Community. To unsuccessful candidates 
Mick Rose, Chris Rhodes and Annabelle 
Apps, thank you for putting your names 
forward to also lead. 
 
Bill Boehm 
General Manager 
 
 

ORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING 
Notice is hereby given that the next 
Ordinary Meeting of Flinders Council for 
2018 will be held at the Flinders Arts and 
Entertainment Centre, Whitemark, Flinders 
Island on:  
 
Thursday 22nd November 2018 
commencing at 5pm.   
 
Public Question Time will be held between 
5.30pm – 6.00pm. Members of the public 
are invited to attend. The Agenda will be 
available for perusal from Friday, 16 
November 2018 on the Council Website 
www.flinders.tas.gov.au and at the Council  
Office. 

 
 
 

WHITEMARK TIP OPENING HOURS 
 
SUN, MON, FRI  1.30pm - 4.30pm 
TUES +THURS  7.00am - 10.00am 
WEDNESDAYS  8.30am - 11.30am 
 
CLOSED PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

 
 
 
 
 

CALL FOR COMMITTEE 
REPRESENTATIVE 

 
Nominations from the public are called for 
the position of Commerce/Business 
Representative on the Furneaux Group 
Shipping Special Committee of Council. 
The Committee consists of business and 
community representatives and exists to 
consider and make recommendations to 
Council concerning issues related to 
Shipping. 
 
Nominations can be sent by C.O.B. 20 
November to: 
Mayor (Shipping Committee Chair) 
Flinders Council 
PO Box 40 
Whitemark TAS 7255 
Or via email to Executive Officer, Vicki 
Warden at 
vicki.warden@flinders.tas.gov.au  
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